
Postponement of FYJC Orientation Programme 

Dear Students, 

NOTICE TO STUDENTS 

All FYJC students of Arts, Science, and Commerce who have 
taken admission at Wilson College are hereby informed that the 
Oricntation Programme scheduled for Friday, 8th August 2025 
has been postponed. 

This is in view of the Government of Maharashtra's declaration of a 
public holiday on 8th August 2025 on account of Narali Parnima, as 
per Circular No. 1124/No.148/JPK-29 dated 7th August 2025. 

The revised date for the Orientation Programme will be notified 
tomorrow. Students are advised to regularly check the college website 
for updates. 

We look forward to welcoming you soon and appreciate your 
understanding. 

Dr. Jamson Masih 

JC Principal 
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